Luansing, David A < David.A.Luansing@hud.gov>

Sent:

Thursday, June 23, 2016 12:59 PM

To:

OKL SPONAP

Subject:

Email Blast: Overview of Findings from the Congressionally Mandated Assessment of

American Indian, Alaska Native, and Native Hawaiian housing needs

Importance:

High

HUD's Southern Plains Office of Native American Programs is pleased to share the following important information:

Coming Soon! Housing Needs Study Draft Report to be issued July 7, 2016

HUD will issue the draft report of the Housing Needs Study in Indian Country and request tribes review and comment on the report by August 23, 2016. Click **Here** for Dear Tribal Leaders letter.

On July 20, 2016 from 2 - 4pm Central Standard Time, the Urban Institute will present an overview of findings from the congressionally mandated assessment of American Indian, Alaska Native, and Native Hawaiian housing needs. Tribal leaders, tribal housing officials, and tribal institutional review boards are invited to attend the presentation through videoconference at HUD offices or via teleconference (VTC) lines. The presentation will focus on findings from census data, findings from the first nationally representative survey of households in tribal areas, and findings from a survey of officials of tribally designated housing entities. The draft report of findings will be distributed to tribal leaders about two weeks before the presentation and there will be an open comment period through August 23, 2016.

In the SPONAP region, the VTC will take place at one location:

Oklahoma City HUD Office - 301 NW 6th Street., Suites 207-209, Oklahoma City, OK

A conference line will be available for those who opt not to come to either HUD office. For more information, contact Elizabeth Rudd at Elizabeth.C.Rudd@hud.gov.

David Luansing

Retired USAF
Southern Plains Office
of Native American Programs
301 N.W. 6th Street, Suite 200
OKC, OK 73102-2807
Fax - (405) 609-8403
Telephone - (405) 609-8520



Luansing, David A < David.A.Luansing@hud.gov>

Sent:

Thursday, June 23, 2016 12:59 PM

To:

OKL SPONAP

Subject:

Email Blast: Overview of Findings from the Congressionally Mandated Assessment of

American Indian, Alaska Native, and Native Hawaiian housing needs

Importance:

High

HUD's Southern Plains Office of Native American Programs is pleased to share the following important information:

Coming Soon! Housing Needs Study Draft Report to be issued July 7, 2016

HUD will issue the draft report of the Housing Needs Study in Indian Country and request tribes review and comment on the report by August 23, 2016.

Click **Here** for Dear Tribal Leaders letter.

On July 20, 2016 from 2 - 4pm Central Standard Time, the Urban Institute will present an overview of findings from the congressionally mandated assessment of American Indian, Alaska Native, and Native Hawaiian housing needs. Tribal leaders, tribal housing officials, and tribal institutional review boards are invited to attend the presentation through videoconference at HUD offices or via teleconference (VTC) lines. The presentation will focus on findings from census data, findings from the first nationally representative survey of households in tribal areas, and findings from a survey of officials of tribally designated housing entities. The draft report of findings will be distributed to tribal leaders about two weeks before the presentation and there will be an open comment period through August 23, 2016.

In the SPONAP region, the VTC will take place at one location:

Oklahoma City HUD Office - 301 NW 6th Street., Suites 207-209, Oklahoma City, OK

A conference line will be available for those who opt not to come to either HUD office. For more information, contact Elizabeth Rudd at Elizabeth.C.Rudd@hud.gov.

[&]quot;HUD's Office of Native American Programs is currently seeking input for future training and technical assistance specific to our tribal partner's needs. Whether you desire a large scale classroom style training

David Luansing

Retired USAF
Southern Plains Office
of Native American Programs
301 N.W. 6th Street, Suite 200
OKC, OK 73102-2807
Fax - (405) 609-8403
Telephone - (405) 609-8520



Luansing, David A < David.A.Luansing@hud.gov>

Sent:

Thursday, June 23, 2016 12:59 PM

To:

OKL SPONAP

Subject:

Email Blast: Overview of Findings from the Congressionally Mandated Assessment of

American Indian, Alaska Native, and Native Hawaiian housing needs

Importance:

High

HUD's Southern Plains Office of Native American Programs is pleased to share the following important information:

Coming Soon! Housing Needs Study Draft Report to be issued July 7, 2016

HUD will issue the draft report of the Housing Needs Study in Indian Country and request tribes review and comment on the report by August 23, 2016.

Click **Here** for Dear Tribal Leaders letter.

On July 20, 2016 from 2 - 4pm Central Standard Time, the Urban Institute will present an overview of findings from the congressionally mandated assessment of American Indian, Alaska Native, and Native Hawaiian housing needs. Tribal leaders, tribal housing officials, and tribal institutional review boards are invited to attend the presentation through videoconference at HUD offices or via teleconference (VTC) lines. The presentation will focus on findings from census data, findings from the first nationally representative survey of households in tribal areas, and findings from a survey of officials of tribally designated housing entities. The draft report of findings will be distributed to tribal leaders about two weeks before the presentation and there will be an open comment period through August 23, 2016.

In the SPONAP region, the VTC will take place at one location:

Oklahoma City HUD Office - 301 NW 6th Street., Suites 207-209, Oklahoma City, OK

A conference line will be available for those who opt not to come to either HUD office. For more information, contact Elizabeth Rudd at Elizabeth.C.Rudd@hud.gov.

David Luansing

Retired USAF
Southern Plains Office
of Native American Programs
301 N.W. 6th Street, Suite 200
OKC, OK 73102-2807
Fax - (405) 609-8403
Telephone - (405) 609-8520



Luansing, David A < David.A.Luansing@hud.gov>

Sent:

Thursday, June 23, 2016 12:59 PM

To:

OKL SPONAP

Subject:

Email Blast: Overview of Findings from the Congressionally Mandated Assessment of

American Indian, Alaska Native, and Native Hawaiian housing needs

Importance:

High

HUD's Southern Plains Office of Native American Programs is pleased to share the following important information:

Coming Soon! Housing Needs Study Draft Report to be issued July 7, 2016

HUD will issue the draft report of the Housing Needs Study in Indian Country and request tribes review and comment on the report by August 23, 2016.

Click **Here** for Dear Tribal Leaders letter.

On July 20, 2016 from 2 - 4pm Central Standard Time, the Urban Institute will present an overview of findings from the congressionally mandated assessment of American Indian, Alaska Native, and Native Hawaiian housing needs. Tribal leaders, tribal housing officials, and tribal institutional review boards are invited to attend the presentation through videoconference at HUD offices or via teleconference (VTC) lines. The presentation will focus on findings from census data, findings from the first nationally representative survey of households in tribal areas, and findings from a survey of officials of tribally designated housing entities. The draft report of findings will be distributed to tribal leaders about two weeks before the presentation and there will be an open comment period through August 23, 2016.

In the SPONAP region, the VTC will take place at one location:

Oklahoma City HUD Office - 301 NW 6th Street., Suites 207-209, Oklahoma City, OK

A conference line will be available for those who opt not to come to either HUD office. For more information, contact Elizabeth Rudd at Elizabeth.C.Rudd@hud.gov.

David Luansing

Retired USAF
Southern Plains Office
of Native American Programs
301 N.W. 6th Street, Suite 200
OKC, OK 73102-2807
Fax - (405) 609-8403
Telephone - (405) 609-8520



Luansing, David A < David.A.Luansing@hud.gov>

Sent:

Thursday, June 23, 2016 12:59 PM

To:

OKL SPONAP

Subject:

Email Blast: Overview of Findings from the Congressionally Mandated Assessment of

American Indian, Alaska Native, and Native Hawaiian housing needs

Importance:

High

HUD's Southern Plains Office of Native American Programs is pleased to share the following important information:

Coming Soon! Housing Needs Study Draft Report to be issued July 7, 2016

HUD will issue the draft report of the Housing Needs Study in Indian Country and request tribes review and comment on the report by August 23, 2016. Click **Here** for Dear Tribal Leaders letter.

On July 20, 2016 from 2 - 4pm Central Standard Time, the Urban Institute will present an overview of findings from the congressionally mandated assessment of American Indian, Alaska Native, and Native Hawaiian housing needs. Tribal leaders, tribal housing officials, and tribal institutional review boards are invited to attend the presentation through videoconference at HUD offices or via teleconference (VTC) lines. The presentation will focus on findings from census data, findings from the first nationally representative survey of households in tribal areas, and findings from a survey of officials of tribally designated housing entities. The draft report of findings will be distributed to tribal leaders about two weeks before the presentation and there will be an open comment period through August 23, 2016.

In the SPONAP region, the VTC will take place at one location:

Oklahoma City HUD Office - 301 NW 6th Street., Suites 207-209, Oklahoma City, OK

A conference line will be available for those who opt not to come to either HUD office. For more information, contact Elizabeth Rudd at Elizabeth.C.Rudd@hud.gov.

David Luansing

Retired USAF
Southern Plains Office
of Native American Programs
301 N.W. 6th Street, Suite 200
OKC, OK 73102-2807
Fax - (405) 609-8403
Telephone - (405) 609-8520



Luansing, David A < David.A.Luansing@hud.gov>

Sent:

Thursday, June 23, 2016 12:59 PM

To:

OKL SPONAP

Subject:

Email Blast: Overview of Findings from the Congressionally Mandated Assessment of

American Indian, Alaska Native, and Native Hawaiian housing needs

Importance:

High

HUD's Southern Plains Office of Native American Programs is pleased to share the following important information:

Coming Soon! Housing Needs Study Draft Report to be issued July 7, 2016

HUD will issue the draft report of the Housing Needs Study in Indian Country and request tribes review and comment on the report by August 23, 2016. Click **Here** for Dear Tribal Leaders letter.

On July 20, 2016 from 2 - 4pm Central Standard Time, the Urban Institute will present an overview of findings from the congressionally mandated assessment of American Indian, Alaska Native, and Native Hawaiian housing needs. Tribal leaders, tribal housing officials, and tribal institutional review boards are invited to attend the presentation through videoconference at HUD offices or via teleconference (VTC) lines. The presentation will focus on findings from census data, findings from the first nationally representative survey of households in tribal areas, and findings from a survey of officials of tribally designated housing entities. The draft report of findings will be distributed to tribal leaders about two weeks before the presentation and there will be an open comment period through August 23, 2016.

In the SPONAP region, the VTC will take place at one location:

Oklahoma City HUD Office - 301 NW 6th Street., Suites 207-209, Oklahoma City, OK

A conference line will be available for those who opt not to come to either HUD office. For more information, contact Elizabeth Rudd at Elizabeth.C.Rudd@hud.gov.

David Luansing

Retired USAF
Southern Plains Office
of Native American Programs
301 N.W. 6th Street, Suite 200
OKC, OK 73102-2807
Fax - (405) 609-8403
Telephone - (405) 609-8520

